From: Connie Williams

To: #CI-StPaul Council
Subject: Assessment
Date: Saturday, October 30, 2021 12:40:43 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

I object to the proposed assessment with a 2.25% interest charge. We are in a historical and
toughest time for the economy, people are struggling financially, emotionally, & physically
and you're wanting to apply more pressure? This is disappointing and disturbing. My neighbor
and I personally take pride in our neighborhood and personally pickup trash in our block on a
regular bases. I personally feel that if the City would be consistent in addressing people's
property appearance, street parking and vehicles maintenance on public streets with the hoods
up, vehicles sitting on jack, unattached trailers filled with junk just maybe it would be a start
moving into a more positive direction. This maintenance charge should be added to property
taxes as one billing as apposed to and additional bill.

Connie Williams
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